
Your Voice Matters! 
Behavioral Health Housing Needs Survey 

FINDING HOUSING IS HARD FOR EVERYONE 
And for people who have a behavioral health condition 
(mental health or substance use disorder), adequate and 
safe housing can be even harder to find, secure and 
keep.  

If you have a behavioral health condition, please take our 
housing survey to help set future housing priorities for 
funding in Baker County.  

The survey will close May 31, 2022. 

Online link: 
 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BakerCountyIndividual  

QR Code: 

 

Survey hard copies 
available at: 

New Directions Northwest,  
Baker County Veterans Office,  

& City Halls throughout Baker County 

 

IF YOU ARE IN CRISIS AND NEED IMMEDIATE HELP  
PLEASE CALL THE 24-HOUR NEW DIRECTIONS CRISIS LINE AT: (541) 519-7126 

If you need help completing the survey, please call or email us at:  
Andi Walsh, awalsh@ndninc.org, 541-523-2517 

Sara Haynes, shaynes@farallonconsulting.com, 541-523-5170 

Why? OHA will allocate $130 million to fund housing projects throughout the state for people with 
behavioral health service needs. Funding will target priorities established by communities, such as 

the Baker County Behavioral Health Housing Task Force.  
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